
                    

Becky Parks
Administrator

Dear Parents:

Thank you for inquiring about Middletown Christian Preschool for
your child. Enclosed you will find an application and information
concerning the Preschool.

Please feel free to stop in and visit our facilities at your earliest
convenience. I will be happy to show you the building and explain our
program to you.

I want to assure you that if you choose Middletown Christian
Preschool, every effort will be made to see that your child is safe and
happy.

Sincerely,

Becky Parks
Administrator


